The Regional School District 13 Board of Education met in special session on Wednesday, October 27, 2010 at 6:30 p.m. in the music room at Korn Elementary School with members of the Boards of Selectmen from Durham and Middlefield.

Present: Laura Francis, Jon Brayshaw, John Szewczyk, Tom Hennick, Merrill Adams, Joe Ochterski, Bill Currlin, Norm Hicks, Mary Jane Parsons, Kerrie Flanagan, Ron Melnik and Susan Viccaro.

Mrs. Francis discussed recent shared services between the town and the school district that were cost neutral. Mrs. Flanagan brought up a concern about not causing overtime when sharing services.

Mrs. Francis and Mr. Brayshaw shared information on a program called Party Patrol that some adjacent communities use.

Mrs. Francis provided an update on what one Troop is doing regarding a school resource officer. District 13, 17 and the town of Durham have been in discussion regarding sharing this service.

Mrs. Francis updated the group on Durham's recent resurgence of their "Youth in Government" program. It is currently being redesigned and will have a community service component.